
June 2024
Dear Parents and Carers,

CHILDREN & YOUNG PEOPLE HEALTH & WELLBEING SURVEY - Year 4 and Year 6

All schools in Bath & North East Somerset (B&NES) are once again taking part in a very important
confidential pupil health and wellbeing survey. This is something that has been taking place in
B&NES for over 10 years.

It is supported by the Local Authority and funded by St John’s Foundation. For the Council it provides
a reliable source of general information that can help plan services for children. For the school, the
data can help us review what we are providing to ensure we meet the needs of our students. It acts
as a:

• Starting point for discussion in classroom activities

• Guide in the choice of resources we use

• Prompt for appropriate timing and content of courses, e.g. in PE & PSHE

• Starting point for discussions between parents / carers and the school

The survey method has been developed by the Schools Health Education Unit, Exeter and has been
in use now for over 30 years. Over 3000 schools across the UK have used the survey, many of them
like B&NES regularly repeating it.

The questions concern a wide range of health behaviours depending on the age of the child, for
example:

● School life ● Exercise and
activity

● Emotional health &
well-being,

● Leisure ● Healthy eating ● Home & family

Each questionnaire is anonymous and confidential, and no child will be identified when the
data is returned. Data protection concerns are covered in the Privacy Notice provided and explained
to children, which can be found below.

I hope you will agree with us that this is an important exercise. We will assume that you give approval
for your child to take part, however if you wish to withdraw your child/s participation please contact the
school office to inform them. A copy of the questionnaire is held in the school office, and if you would
like to examine it you are welcome to do so by appointment.

The survey will be carried out in the next month.

Yours sincerely,

The Headteacher working with Bath and North East Somerset Public Health Team
Public_health@bathnes.gov.uk

https://stjohnsbath.org.uk/about/
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